
 
 
 
 

 

Call for Papers 
New England Historical Association 

_____________________________ 
 

Spring Meeting  
April 23, 2022 

University of Massachusetts Lowell 
Lowell, MA  

_____________________________ 
 

The program committee welcomes proposals on any subject, period, or 
geographical area from scholars within or outside the New England region.  

 
In honor of the vibrant city of Lowell as the site of our return to face-to-face 

meetings, we especially invite presentations, panels, and roundtables on labor 
history, urban history, history of migration and immigration, and public history.   

 
Complete session proposals as well as single paper proposals are welcome.  

 
Please send proposals with brief C.V. by February 1, 2022  

 
c/o Dr. Charlotte Gradie, NEHA Vice President (Sacred Heart University) 

 
Submission email:  nehasubmissions@gmail.com 

 
Additional information:  

Tona Hangen, Executive Secretary of NEHA  
email: neha.execsec@gmail.com 

 
www.newenglandhistorians.org                      Twitter @NEHistoryAssoc 


